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Three Wire Winter has once again finished
another fantastic magazine. We hope you will
find many interesting stories in this issue. We
have been very busy this year with the
production of three magazines and training other
prolects. We still have more events to come.

This spring three students, Richard Gilbert,
Lisa Harley and Gloraine Lewis, and two
sponsors, Tanna Brock and Bill McKelvie, took a
trip to Denver for a presentation at Denver
University. They gave a slide presentation for
librarians across the United States. They also
manned a booth to sell magazines and sub-
scriptions. All went very well.

Another time this spring Man Jo Hoaglund
went to visit Pueblo to help with training for a
new prolect there. We were also privileged to
play host for Kevin Ericksen from Aspenglow.
Aspenglow produces a magazine in Littleton
done primarily by handicapped students about

people. We will also host other
teachers from different prolects

On May 22nd we are having our annual bar-
beque. This year it is special because we are
doing this barbeque with the Trans Alaska
Seafood Company. Along with our good bar-
bequed food we are having delicious salmon
steaks and fun time for all the community.

We want to encourage our readers to par-
ticipate in this magazine project. Everyone is
invited to our barbeque. All contributions and
letters welcome.

Please write us. Three Wire Winter, P.O. Box
770664, Steamboat Springs, CO 80477

Sincerely,
Tara Grillo,
editor
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